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Headteacher Mrs E Sharp
Thursday, 4" July 2019
Dear Parents,

Our Y5 children have been involved with star workshops in school led by
The National Trust over the past few weeks. They have been invited to take
part in a bigger workshop being held at Stainburn School, Workington on
Monday, 15" July.

They will leave school at 9.15am after registration and will return for
normal finishing time. Children will need to bring their own packed lunch
and wear their uniform. Part of the session will be outdoors so children will
need to have suitable clothing, coat, sunhat and sun cream weather
dependant.

We are trying to keep costs to a minimum but would appreciate a donation
of £4.00 towards the day.

Many thanks,
EWLE,L@ Leslle

Mrs E Leslie,
Year 5 Teacher.
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